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12th November 1928

Dear Miss Dorsey,

Your letter about the lecture to be given by
Madame d'urmanezy will go before the Academic Board
at their next meeting, which does not take place until
4th December, I do not however anbticipate that anything
will be done about it as the subject cannot be regarded
as educetional in the strict sense of the word. If
Sir Arthur Stanley were very desirous of something bebng
done and were to write his wishes on the matter to the
Prineipal, it would of course receive due consideration,

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.



